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Juanita Gardine PreK-8 Returns To Standard Hours
Following Completion of Electrical Work
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The Juanita Gardine PreK-8 School.  By. V.I. CONSORTIUM 

ST. CROIX — Students of the Juanita Gardine PreK-8 School will return to full days of
instruction beginning Tuesday, the St. Croix Office of the Insular Superintendent announced on
Monday afternoon. 

The school had been running on a shortened class schedule due to work being done on the
facility’s electrical system. The completion of the upgrades mean that students, teachers and staff
can return to regular hours. 

Starting today, school will be in session from 8:15 to 3:15 Monday through Friday. Parents and
students are encouraged to adjust their schedules accordingly.
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